
December 3, 2024 

Fujitsu Limited 

 

 

Information regarding decision to discontinue issuing the Interim Report 

 

Up until now Fujitsu Limited (the “Company”) has issued Interim Reports that have been delivered together 

with documents related to the interim dividend. After taking into consideration the enhancements that have 

been made to disclosure content on the Company’s website and the contribution to the global environment, 

the Company has decided to discontinue issuing the Interim Report effective this year. To review the materials 

on the Company’s financial results and the integrated report, please access them via the URL or QR code 

provided below. 

 

The Company will continue its commitment to disseminating information via its website, and we ask for 

everyone’s understanding regarding this change. 

 

 

[Reference Information] 

⚫ Financial Results Announcements (https://www.fujitsu.com/global/about/ir/data/results/) 

 

 

⚫ Integrated Report (https://global.fujitsu/en-global/about/integrated-report)  

 

 

* “QR Code” is a registered trademark of DENSO WAVE INCORPORATED. 
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